Minutes- PLD Executive Board Meeting

July 14, 2006

Hood River County Library

Attending: Linda Malone, Linda Lybecker, Max Leek, Mary Norman, June Knudson, Carol Uhte, Marie Baldo

1.  Linda Malone called the meeting to order at 10:30 am.

2. Linda L.  moved that the minutes of the March 13, 2006 meeting be approved.  Mary seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.

3. There were no additions or corrections to the agenda.

4. Linda M. noted that the PLD account in May totaled $4,935.45.

5. PLD's PNLA Leadership Institute scholarship winner, Suzanne Sager, has been accepted for the institute.

6. Conference sessions for 2006 were discussed, with some additional evaluations presented.  

7. The board decided to open balloting for new board members and officers on July 22, and ask for ballots to be returned by July 30th.  Voting on the proposed revisions to Oregon Public Library Standards will also opne July 22nd, but may be open longer. [The OLA Executive Board could vote at its August 21st meeting on the standards, if they are approved by the PLD members.] Kevin Barclay will manage the voting process.

8.  The board discussed a number of potential members/candidates.  June mentioned the possibility of having every OLA member receive a "free" division membership with their regular OLA dues.

9. After discussion with the board, Mary invited Shannon Bronson to serve as PLD liaison to the conference committee.  Shannon agreed to serve.

10. A number of possible OLA '07 programs were suggested and discussed:

· A program similar to this year's "Paradox of Choice."

· Library as a gathering place

· Inspirational Fiction Readers' Advisory

· Roving Reference

· The process of change (with recent examples)

· Core Values

· Talking about early literacy--with your board, your staff, your patrons

· Adult summer reading (panel?)

· When technology isn't the answer

11. PLD Board member assignments were reviewed, and the next meeting set for September 18th in Wilsonville (or West Linn).

12.  The meeting adjourned at 1:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Max Leek, Secretary

